
ALPHARETTA HIGH SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Thursday, August 22, 2024 

 

Senior Student & Parent in person meeting is cancelled.  Students look for an email from 

counseling. 

Tennis 

Girls’ tennis will be holding an informational meeting in October. In the meantime, if any girls are 

interested in this spring sport at AHS, kindly come to room 5116 and speak with Coach Ghering or Coach 

Mays.  

College Visits 

Juniors and Seniors, College representatives visit our school to meet with interested students. See the list of 

college visits in Naviance, the Counseling TVs, on the Counseling website, and in ENN. Students must sign 

up in Naviance at least 24 hours in advance. 

Naviance will give you a confirmation email you can show your teacher prior to the visit. Visits are usually 

in Room 1120 (The Center of Excellence). 

To get to Naviance, students log into Classlink, click on “Naviance”, click on “Colleges” and click on 

“Visits.” 

Parking  

Students, parking spots that are designated to specific people are reserved and identified as for those 

people or families and should be respected just as handicapped spots are respected. This pertains to non-

school hours as well.  In particular students who park in unauthorized areas or auction spots, which are 

clearly marked auction may loose their parking privileges.  Please share with your parents that reserved 

spots are not only reserved during school hours but on a 24 hour basis.  Thank you.  

FBLA 

Alpharetta Future Business Leaders of America will be holding a meeting on Thursday, August 22nd at 3:30 

in the cafeteria.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


